Bid Opening
Pedestrian Crossing for N. Pier Park Drive
April 2, 2018 2:30 P.M.

The Bid Opening for the Pedestrian Crossing for N. Pier Park Drive began at 2:30 p.m.
Ms. Kelly Jenkins and Mr. Wyatt Rothwell were present along with people representing the
bidders in the audience.

Ms. Jenkins opened the two (2) bid packages and announced the bid results as follows:

GAC Contractors, Inc.

Documents required were acknowledged (Bid Bond, Drug-Free, Trench Safety, Public Entity
Crimes, Addenda). The total lump sum bid amount is $17,678.00, with the additive alternate
amount being $32,386.00.

Sikes Concrete

Documents required were acknowledged (Bid Bond, Drug-Free, Trench Safety, Public Entity
Crimes, Addenda). The total lump sum bid amount is $24,380.00, with the additive alternate
amount being $30,200.00.

Ms. Jenkins stated the lowest bid is GAC Contractors, Inc; but they will verify all the
documents.

With nothing further, the meeting was closed at 2:33 P.M.

Minutes prepared by Mary Jan Bossert, Senior Administrative Support Specialist.
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